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From: Affonso, Jana <jana_affonso@fws.gov>


Sent: Thursday, April 4, 2019 4:56 PM


To: Brown, Howard; Garwin Yip (garwin.yip@noaa.gov)


Subject: Current ROC baseline draft


Our current draft is attached. This includes status and baseline because we are mushing the two

together because ROC overlaps the entire range of delta smelt. The "without action" part is near the

end. This is has not received any sort of review and comment outside of our office, so it is subject to

change.
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Jana Affonso

Assistant Field Supervisor - Endangered Species

U.S. Fish & Wildlife Service

San Francisco Bay-Delta Fish and Wildlife Office

916-930-2664



